Friday, October 4, 2024

Klinkhart Center for the Arts Festival
Girl Scouts’ Meeting-Rm 115

BM Soccer v/s Schenevus

Saturday, October 5, 2024

GV CVS-SS Soccer @ Worcester

BV CVS-SS Soccer @ Richfield Springs
Monday, October 7, 2024

Grade 9 to Schoharie County Courthouse
GV CVS-SS Soccer @ Middleburgh
Board of Education Meeting — Library
Tuesday, October 8, 2024

Wednesday, October 9, 2024

BM Soccer @ Franklin

Thursday, October 10, 2024

Soccer Team Photos

Class of 2026 Fall Harvest Dinner

BV CVS-SS Soccer

Friday, October 11, 2024

Emergency Early Release Drill — 15 min.

GV CVS-SS Soccer

GM CVS-SS Soccer @ Charlotte Valley
Monday, October 14, 2024

Columbus Day — School Closed

BV CVS-SS Soccer

Tuesday, October 15, 2024

BV CVS-SS Soccer

GV CVS-SS Soccer

GM CVS-SS Soccer v/s Richfield/ODY
BM Soccer @ Richfield Springs/ODY
Wednesday, October 16, 2024

College Information Day — SUNY
Thursday, October 17, 2024

BM Soccer v/s GMU

GM CVS-SS Soccer @ GMU

Friday, October 18, 2024

FBLA Fall Leadership Conference

GM CVS-SS Soccer @ Unatego/Franklin
Saturday, October 19, 2024

BV TVL Championship Game @ SS
GV TVL Championship Game @ SS
Monday, October 21, 2024

BM Soccer @ Worcester

Tuesday, October 22, 2024

ASVAB Exams

GV CVS-SS Soccer Sectionals 1 @ SS

8:15 am
3:00 pm
4:30 pm

1:00 pm
1:00 pm

8:00 am
4:30 pm
7:30 pm

4:30 pm
3:00 pm
4:30 pm
TBD
2:30 pm
TBD
4:30 pm
TBD
TBD
TBD
4:30 pm
4:30 pm
9:30 am

4:30 pm
4:30 pm

7:40 am
4:30 pm

11:30am
3:30 pm

4:30 pm

8:15 am
TBD

Respect - Relationships - Relevance - Resilience

Weekly Bulletin: October 4, 2024

Principal’s Message

Next Friday, October 10th, marks the midpoint of the
first quarter. This is an excellent opportunity to check
in on your child's academic progress. We encourage
you to use Schoology to review your child(ren)'s
current grades and assignments. (If you need support
in accessing schoology, reach out to Mr. Reynolds at
treynolds@sharonsprings.org)

If you have any concerns or questions, now is a great
time to reach out to their teachers via email. Open
communication between home and school is key to
supporting your child(ren)'s success, and our staff is
here to help in any way we can.

Thank you for your continued partnership in your
child(ren)'s education.

This week, our school focused on the character
strength of Open-Mindedness. This means being
willing to consider new ideas and try new things. It
involves looking at situations from all sides and not
jumping to conclusions.

Open-mindedness is about seeking out and fairly
weighing evidence, even if it goes against our own
opinions or goals. Open-minded people listen to
different viewpoints, including those that are less
popular. They are often good listeners and provide
balanced advice, which makes them great friends and
confidants. This strength helps individuals form
meaningful and lasting relationships.

To practice and encourage the character strength of
open-mindedness at home, please visit the Positivity
Project’s mobile-friendly P2 for Families. There, you
will watch a video clip together and discuss a quote
and three questions related to open-mindedness.

Thank you for your support!


mailto:treynolds@sharonsprings.org
https://posproject.org/p2-for-families/

Annual Drill of the School Safety Plan

Section 155.7 of the Amendment to the Regulations
of the Commissioner of Education requires that
school districts conduct annual drills to exercise their
Building Level School Safety Plan. Sharon Springs
CSD will carry out a practice drill (early dismissal)
no more than 15 minutes before the normal dismissal
time. This practice will be conducted on Friday,
October 11th, 2024 at 2:37 pm. If you have any
further questions about this drill or about your
school's safety plans, please contact Thomas Yorke at
(518)-284-2266.

To the Parents of the Senior Class of 2025:

It is hard to believe that we are talking about
Graduation already! Please be advised that we
recently sent a list to the Senior Homeroom
requesting they submit their names as they will
appear on their diplomas. We have urged our Seniors
to discuss this with their parents before writing their
name on the list. We encourage you to discuss this
with your Senior so everyone will be satisfied with
what is on the diploma. Thank you.

AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM

ASP will begin on Monday, October 7™, for students
in Grades K-6.

All children must be registered with completed
paperwork prior to their start date.

Please contact ASP Coordinator, Valerie Ducharme,
with any questions: VDucharme(@Sharonsprings.org
or text/call the ASP Line at 518-918-4934.

HARVEST DINNER

The Annual Harvest Dinner will take place on
THURSDAY, October 10th, 2024

TIME: 4:30-6:30 p.m.

LOCATION: Al Doig Gymnasium

COST: $10 for adults / $9.00 for senior citizens &
students. Eat In or Take-Out.

Menu: Pulled Pork, potato, baked beans, applesauce,
coleslaw, dinner roll & dessert.

Sponsored by the Class of 2026.

COMPUTERS AVAILABLE

All-in-One computers available from the school. If
your household qualifies for free or reduced school
lunch and you would like a computer for your
household, please contact Tom Reynolds at
treynolds@sharonsprings.org or 518-284-2266.

Community Focus
A service to the Sharon Springs Community

Sharon Springs Free Public Library
129 Main Street, Sharon Springs, NY

Monday- 10:00am-6:00pm
Tuesday- 3:00pm-8:00pm
Wednesday- 3:00pm-8:00pm
Thursday- 10:00am-6:00pm
Friday- 3:00pm-8:00pm
Saturday- 10:00am-1:00pm

DANCE FESTIVAL- Fridav 10/4 & Saturday 10/5

Feel the rhythm of the Sharon Springs Dance
Festival—happening October 4th & 5th at Sharon
Springs Central School.

We’re kicking things off with (@ephratasheriedance
on Friday night at 7 PM, blending hip hop, house,
and Afro-Brazilian beats with a live performance of
ODEON! ¥ Then, keep the energy flowing after the
performance with an Ecstatic Dance Party & Sound
Bath to close the night in style!

Saturday is all about YOU. Whether you’re a
beginner or a seasoned dancer, our FREE master
classes will have something for everyone—children,

African dance, jazz, and more.

Dance the weekend away with us and sign up for
workshops at www.Klinkhart.org/dance!

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week as a
service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year, classified
ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items, help wanted
ads, etc., will no longer be accepted. Advertisements will only
be accepted if it relates to a potential educational benefit for our
students or it has the potential to benefit the Sharon Springs
community. SSCS reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.
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